
 

 

 
Committee Secretary 
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Law Enforcement 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 

 

Dear Committee Secretary, 

This letter is to provide a correction to information provided at the ATO’s appearance before 
the Joint Committee on Law Enforcement on 23 November 2016. I refer to information 
provided on page 9 of the Hansard. 

In response to a question asked by Senator O’Sullivan regarding working with law 
enforcement and surveillance, I advised that “in our most recent illicit tobacco cases is one 
where we did respond with the Victorian police. There was cannabis growing on the 
premises”. I would like to note a correction for the record. The Victorian police had 
intelligence that cannabis was growing on the premises. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
John Ford 
Assistant Commissioner 
12 December 2016 
 
 

 

 




